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Memo No: EST/R.O/SCU/042 (Notice)/2024/0186 Dated: 09.02.2024

Notice

Subject: Collection of Registration Certificate

Kind Attention : Students of PG 1°' semester

Students of PG 2023-25 Batch of the Sanskrit College and University are
directed to collect Registration Certificates from the office of the Registrar on
working days between 3 P.M. and 4.30 P.M on production of original Admission
Acknowledgement slip before 23.02.2024.

Registrar



